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BIRTHDAYS  
 

➢ Mr. Joseph 😊 

➢ Mr. Leone 😊 

➢ Ms. Amirah 😊 

➢ Ms. Elizabeth 😊 

➢ Ms. Faye 😊 

➢ Ms. Emilia 😊 

➢ Ms. Lana 😊 

 

 
 

LILIS WOBBLER ROOM 

 
We learned about autumn's colours, smells, 
shapes, and flavours at the wobblers in 
October. We learned how to hold scissors 
or make rice muffins. We decorated the 
door and painted the pumpkin. We 
celebrated Halloween by putting on 
costumes and singing songs. 
 
 
 
 
 

LOTUS TODDLER ROOM 
 

 

ASD DAFFODILS, BLUEBELLS AND 

SWEETPEAS ROOM 

 



There is never a dull moment with 
us. We constantly practice listening 
carefully, cleaning up after playing 
and exercising with autumn songs 
that help us understand this season. 
We love painting, so we had no 
problem decorating our door with 
"bloody feet" and beautiful 
pumpkins. Our pumpkin is gorgeous. 
We all dressed up on Tuesday and 
celebrated this holiday with a 
dance. 

 

There was a lot of fun in our class, thanks 
to which we had the opportunity to gain 
experience with the unusual colours of 
autumn, accompanied by relaxing music 
and the support of friends. Shapes, 
measures, and numbers are not scary for 
us. Painting pumpkins, dressing up, cutting 
out spiders, counting witches' hats or 
having a mummy on the door is trivial for 
us. 
 

   

ROSEBUDS ECCE/SENIOR TODDLER 

ROOM 

 
We always have our hands full with work. 
We learned shapes and numbers by cutting 

ORCHIDS AFTERSCHOOL ROOM 
 
 

 

 
 

 
We're not afraid of having fun :). Our 
imagination helps us create parrots from 



out autumn leaves. We know they can be 
small and large, but they have a range of 
colours that we can name. We designed 
clothes for our favourite dolls and 
discussed our next projects over delicious 
meals with friends in the kitchen. We love 
spending time actively, so we jumped on 
our bikes and learned the rules of the 
road in good company. Our adventure with 
pumpkins and costumes is a "TERRIBLE 
SECRET", but decorating the classroom 
and doors is pure pleasure. We love our 
class. 
 

 
 

autumn leaves collected before school. We 
counted chestnuts and acorns. We 
compared their sizes and wondered what 
game we could make with them, and we 
decided that tic-tac-toe was the best, or 
rather acorn and chestnut. We had a lot 
of fun cutting out door decorations and 
making sprites. In our opinion, our 
pumpkin is the prettiest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
• From Oct 16, teachers of all grades have PT according to previous 

arrangements. 
• On Oct 27, all classes will carve or decorate pumpkins. 
• Oct 27th is the last day of the ASD and ECCE classes before the midterm 

break, and they have a party wearing “scary costumes”. 
• On Oct 31, the remaining classes celebrate Halloween. 

 

       
 



 


